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Campus Advisory Board Meeting Faculty Senate Report 
September 30, 2019 

 
Campus Advisory Board Website: https://www.uthsc.edu/advisory-board/index.php 
August 19,2019 Board meeting 
https://news.uthsc.edu/uthsc-advisory-board-tours-memphis-campus/ 
September 30, 2019 Board meeting 

https://news.uthsc.edu/strategic-plan-college-of-nursing-efforts-spotlighted-for-third-uthsc-advisory-board-meeting/ 
 
 

September 30, 2019 Meeting Summary 
Approved Minutes of 8-19-19 meeting.  
 

Chancellor Schwab: 
1. U.S. News & World Report – College of Pharmacy ranks 17th and Nursing DNP program ranks 24th in the 

country. 
2. Newly accredited Anesthesiology Residency program 
3. Expansion of programs in the College of Dentistry across state, unserved and underserved areas 
4. Requesting State increase GME funds 
5. Increased collaboration with ORNL 
6. Peg Hartig introduced as UTHSC Faculty Senate President 

 
Assistant Vice-Chancellor Michael Alston: 
Waiting for new Title IX regs on sexual harassment 
 
Vice-Chancellor Ferrara: 

1. Working to obtain state support for UTHSC “operation funds”. Funds for lights, gas, etc. Have not 
received in the past 

2. Top 10 safest campuses 
 
Dean of Nursing Wendy Likes: 
College of Nursing Report – 

1. Number one school in Tennessee for the most DNP graduates, 
2. Number one for colleges of nursing in the state of Tennessee for NIH funding  
3. Development of Center for Community and Global Partnerships 
4. Transition of its accelerated BSN program to a 12-month program. 

 
Vice-Chancellor Gonzalez: 

1. Described the strategic plan as a “living document”, continuously updated. 
2. Progress on SACS acceditation 
3. Priorities include education, research, clinical care, visibility and recognition, and resource alignment 
4. Board had suggestions for improvement 

 
Next Advisory Board Meeting: 
January 13, 2020 
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